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Dear members of the Joint Standing Committee on Agriculture, Conservation, and 
Forestry. 
My name is Leah Hurley, I am a resident of Cumberland, and I am here today as a 
shopper and community member to express my support of LD 468 – An Act to 
Address Food Insecurity by Helping Maine Residents Access Locally Produced Food.
I believe this legislation is needed and important because it helps address food 
insecurity with dignity and choice, while at the same time supporting our local food 
systems and keeping more EBT dollars in the local economy. 


